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How have we spent our first few weeks? 

    
 

   
 
 
How are we finding Primary 2a so far? 

 
 
 

Message from the class teacher- Mrs Savage 
Hi everyone. The summer holidays seem like they were so long ago now! Thank you to 
everyone who came along to Meet the Teacher last week, it was so lovely to meet you. The 
Powerpoint of information I went through can be accessed on our school website so if you didn’t 
make it along please take a look through. We are still at the settling in phase, getting to know 
everyone. We have been working on being independent, being kind and respectful to one 
another and creating a class family.  
Our class Seesaw page is up and running so please make sure to check this. I have sent home 
the family codes (for parents) and the home learning code (for pupils). Miss Blackburn and I 
have popped spelling and numeracy homework on Seesaw. We will also be issuing reading 
books soon.  
 

Literacy-  
Ali-Reza- we were writing about an airplane. 
Hollie- we were writing adjectives  
Cole- we read a description about a bag  
We have been working on description writing. We need to write in 
sentences and use adjectives. We have been revising sounds and 
practising formation. 

Numeracy-  
Freddie- we have been counting down  
Adam- we have been counting up  
Georgia- we have been estimating, guessing how many things 
there are  
We have been exploring place value- looking at how many tens 
and ones are in a number. We have also been working on 
counting forwards, counting backwards and identifying the number 
before and after  

Comments from the class 
Aida- I have a thumb in the middle because it can be a bit tricky.  
Georgia- we are learning to get along with one another  
Georgie-Rose- I like P2 because I like the writing and I like my friends  
Hollie- I like Primary 2 because 2 of my friends are in it 
Kayden- I like it because this class is different.  



Important dates-   

 


